
Mrs. Vasquez’s Class 
August 20, 2012 

Phone:  317-3450    Email:  lvasquez@camdentonschools.org 

 
We are off to a great start!  I know this 
is going to be a great year!!!  If you have 
any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at 
lvasquez@camdentonschools.org or 
317-3450.   
 
A Day in the Life:  Each family is 
invited to attend “A Day in the Life” 
which is scheduled for Thursday,  
September 6, 2012 at 6:30 p.m.  It will 
last about 30 minutes and give you 
important information about your 
child’s day as a fourth grade student at 
Hawthorn.   
 
Book Order—I have included a 
Scholastic book order with the 
newsletter.  If you are interested in 
ordering, please send your order to 
school by Friday, August 31.  If paying 
by check, please make checks payable 
to Scholastic.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Upcoming Events: 
8/29   Early Dismissal 
9/3 Labor Day—No  

School 
9/6 “A Day in the Life” 
 6:30 pm 
9/14 School Pictures 
9/17 No School 
9/25 Book Fair Parent 

Night 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This Week (8/20/12-8/27/12): 
 
Math:  Place Value 
 
Spelling:  Unit 1—Short Vowels  
                            (Test on Friday) 
 
Writing:  Kinds of Sentences 
 
Reading:  The Enormous Egg 
Reader’s Workshop Guidelines 
 
Social Studies:  Missouri State Symbols 
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